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Pembina Valley Water Cooperative Inc.
429 Industrial Drive
Altona, Manitoba

ROG 0BO

Attention: Mr. Sam Schellenberg, Chief Executive Officer
Dear Sir:

Reference: Pembina Valley Water Cooperative Inc.

Supplemental Groundwater Supply System
Hydrogeologic Assessment Report

UMA Engineering Ltd. is pleased to submit our report summarizing the results of the hydrogeologic assessment
of the proposed development of a new groundwater supply from the Sandilands Provincial Forest area for the
Pembina Valley Water Cooperative Inc.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Steve Wiecek or the
undersigned at (204) 284-0580.

Yours truly,

UMA Engineering Ltd.

L
Larry Bielus, P.Eng., M.Sc.
Regional Manager, Earth & Environmental
Earth and Water
SW/dh
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